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Dates for your Diary 
 

May 
Monday 6th 

13th – 16th 

Thursday 23rd 

Tuesday 21st 

Friday 24th 

 

June 
Monday 3rd 

WB 10th 

Tuesday 18th 

Friday 21st 

Monday 24th 
 

July 
Monday 1st 

Tuesday 2nd 

Wednesday 3rd 

Friday 5th 

Friday 12th 

15th – 23rd 

Tuesday 23rd 

 

September 
Monday 2nd 

Tuesday 3rd  

Wednesday 4th 

  

 

May Day – school closed to children 

Y6 SATs 

Class photos (and individual Y6 photos) 

Wrens’ Dino Dance – 2.15pm *rearranged date* 

Last day – half term follows – return to school Tuesday 4th June (after INSET) 

 

 
INSET day – school closed to children 

Y1 phonics screening check 

Y6 visit to Weston Park Museum *new date* 

Sports Day (morning) 

Y5/6 Egyptian Market – 1pm-3pm *new date* 

 

  
KS2 Oliver! performance on the outdoor stage (evening) *new date* 

Y5 visit to Weston Park Museum *new date* 

50th Birthday – Garden Party and Summer Fair (afternoon) *new date* 

Sports Day back-up date, in case of bad weather on the 21st June 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly (morning) 

Non-uniform – Uniform Swap Shop to take place from Tuesday onwards 

Last day – 2pm finish – summer holiday follows 

 

  
INSET day – school closed to children 

INSET day – school closed to children 

First day back for children 

 

Our 50th Birthday Bash! 
We now have a date for our Birthday Celebration! Please put 

the afternoon of Wednesday 3rd July in your diaries, because it 

promises to be a memorable event. We’ll be hosting a garden 

party and combining the event with our Summer Fair, so you 

don’t want to miss it! Over the coming weeks, we’ll be firming 

up the details, so watch this space. 

 

Sports Day 
Not long now until this year’s sports day! We’ll send a letter closer to the time with more detailed instructions, 

but we’re aiming for the event to run from 9.30am until 11.30am. Advance notice for those of you who are new 

to Greenlands this year – we ask for children to wear a t-shirt in their team colour on the day. Please don’t 

worry too much if you don’t have one, as we always have a few bibs available if needs be. 
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Parking / Drop Off 
Please be considerate when parking or driving near school at drop-off and pick up times, as the road can get 

extremely busy and there is the potential for children to be crossing the road at any point along Edinburgh 

Drive. We do ask that parents avoid parking in the hammerhead during these times, as this area is particularly 

busy. Where possible, please also try to avoid blocking the pavement at the top of the ramp, as this sometimes 

leads to children having to step into the road to pass. Thank you very much for your support with this.  

 

Coming Soon… Oliver! 
You’re in for a theatrical extravaganza on the 1st July, when the 

children from the juniors present their performance of Oliver! 

Please note that this date is an addition to the calendar – please add 

the evening to your diaries! All being well, the children will be 

performing on the outdoor stage. More details to follow. 

 

Breakfast and After School Club Update 
A reminder that club fees will increase slightly in September, to 

£2.90 for Breakfast Club (an increase of 15p) and to £8.20 in After 

School Club (an increase of 20p). This change is in line with rising 

costs. 

 


